
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

March 1, 2021 
 
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10, 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
Re:  Aquarion Water Company, Docket No. DW 17 – 062, Petition to Charge 

Seasonal Rates for Emergency Interconnection  
 
Dear Executive Director Howland:   
 

Please accept this letter as my appearance in this proceeding on behalf of the Town of 
North Hampton in the above captioned matter and add my contact information, below, to the 
official service list.  I note that on April 25, 2017, the Town filed a Petition to Intervene in this 
proceeding which, based on the November 20, 2020 filing by Aquarion, is no longer moot and 
should be ruled upon by the Commission.   

In addition, I have enclosed for filing a Request for Hearing on Change in Rates seeking 
an order of notice, hearing and related relief prior to approval of temporary or permanent rates in 
this proceeding as required by RSA 378:3 & 7 and the Commission’s Puc 1600 rules.    

If you have any questions, please contact me.   

       Very truly yours, 

 
Justin C. Richardson  
justin@nhwaterlaw.com  
(603) 591 – 1241  

 
Enclosure 
Cc: Service List 

• 
JUSTIN C. RICHARDSON 

www.nhwaterlaw.com 

justin@nhwaterlaw.com / (603) 591-1241 / 586 Woodbury Avenue/ Portsmouth, NH 03801 

Legal representation in the areas of water, utility, environmental and land use law in court and before state and local boards . 


